

Lowrie Primary F growing together supporting each other

The Lowrie PTA serves students, parents, and staff and acts with the purpose of celebrating our commonality and diversity, while strengthening and bringing together Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community

Important Dates Coming Up

Domino's Pizza Day

March 9th all day (date corrected)

Evening Conferences

March 12th and 13th

No School

Break!

March 14th and 15th March 25th - 29th (Spring Break!)

No PTA meeting this month because of Spring

5th Grade Parents!

The yearbook will have two pages that feature 5th graders. Please provide a baby photo (no nudity) of your 5th grader. Photos can be emailed to lowrieptaphotos@gmail.com.

Provide your student's name and teacher. If the photo cannot be emailed, please turn it in to Lisa in the office. Photos will be returned hard copy. **Deadline is March** 8th. Contact Amy Newman if you have questions at <u>newmanamy80@amail.com</u>.

Wheel-A-Thon coming May 31st!

We will be asking for donations of wheeled items, helmets, elbow and knee pads to use in this event. Please think of us when you are getting ready for Spring and Sumer. Anything with wheels can be donated, as long as it is in good working condition - bikes, skateboards, scooters, even wheelie shoes! If your children have outgrown it, please donate those items to us! A drop-off spot will be set up soon.

We are also looking for Wheel-A-Thon sponsors in the next few months. Major sponsors will have their company logos on the event t-shirts, as well as banners and other advertising opportunities at the Wheel-A-Thon. Major sponsors will also be on our website, Facebook page and in our newsletter.

If you, your business or your employer is interested in being a sponsor, contact Carrie Keith at lowrie.vp.fundraising@gmail.com.

Dominos for dinner - A Must Do!



Wilsonville Domino's Pizza will donate 25% of ALL sales. ALL day on March 9th. Dominos will even advertise the event for our

school. Go Dominos!

We need you to be a part of our PTA!

We are forming a Nominating Committee to help recruit leadership in the PTA for the 2013-2014 school year.

We need at least three people who do not wish to serve on the Board (elected officer or coordinator) and who want to help us recruit nominations for our elections in April.

Those serving on the nominations committee will work with current PTA President Chelsea Martin and Principal Patrick Meias to brainstorm ideas for whom to talk to. Then they'll have conversations with them about their interest in PTA leadership and in March will make recommendations for the April election.

It is a short term commitment and a good opportunity to help the PTA form an inclusive and wide-reaching leadership body.

Please contact Katie Green at lowrie.vp.membership@gmail.com or attend the Feb. PTA meeting to join this team. Again, if you serve on this committee, you should not intend to be on the Executive Committee.

Please see our Lowrie PTA Standing Rules for more information. There will be many opportunities to serve in PTA leadership! The four Executive Committee positions to be elected are: President, Vice President for Membership, Vice President for Fundraising, and Vice President for Marketing.

Yearbook Photos - WANTED!

We need photos for the yearbook. Email photos to:

owrieptaphotos@amail.com We would like you to include the teacher's name in the subject heading. Please do not label the photos.

Lowrie Vimeo Channel Here!

Lowrie PTA has many ways of communicating with students' families. This newsletter of course as well as our new website, flyers we send home with students, our bulletin board outside of the office and Facebook.

The newest way for us to get the word out is our Lowrie PTA Vimeo channel. This allows PTA officers and event coordinators to update you on the events, programs and PTA progress in a more personal way.

The latest video features PTA president, Chelsea Martin, explaining PTA goals and accomplishments. We plan more videos in the future and hope you find this channel helpful.

What has our PTA accomplished so far in our first year of existence, what challenges do we face and where are we headed in the future. Lowrie PTA President Chelsea Martin does and eloquent job of answering these important ques-

http://vimeo.com/59709417

Congratulations and hip, hip hooray!

A big shout out to Hayden Brau, 3rd grade! He won our first ever yearbook cover contest!

Great job to Ms. Curtis' Class! They won the Boxtops pizza competition! Our school has submitted over 6,000 boxtops so far this year! A big thank you to all the families that turned in boxtops!



Stay Connected on Facebook! /LowriePrimaryPTA And Check out our Website! http://www.lowriepta.com